
From: Vandaveer, Karen <KVandaveer@mtech.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 12:43 PM
To: Tessman, Brock <btessman@montana.edu>; Thiel, Joe <jthiel@montana.edu>
Cc: Gammon, Steven <sgammon@mtech.edu>; Cook, Les <lpcook@mtech.edu>
Subject: Renaming of the Nursing Department

Good afternoon,

As required by Policy 1004.1 -Naming of Buildings, a virtual public comment session was held on
Tuesday, November 2, 2022. The following announcement was posted on both Montana
Technological University and the MUS websites.

“Montana Technological University is seeking comment from the public about changing the
name of the university’s nursing department to the Sherry Lesar School of Nursing pending
Montana Board of Regents approval. The university will hold an online information session
with public comment on Tuesday, November 2 at 4:00 pm. The zoom session can be accessed
at
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81459685380. Comments can also be emailed to
provost@mtech.edu before November 8 or mailed to the following:
Provost Office 
Montana Technological University
1300 W. Park 
Butte, MT 59701”

No public comment was received. 

Best,
Karen VanDaveer
Director of Nursing
Montana Technological University
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